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Thanks to Lion Bernie Rohling for the excellent meal served at our Jan. 7th meeting. Also, thanks
to Lion Dan Judd for the superb meal at our Jan. 21st meeting.

Thanks are in order to Lion Kathy Main for building a handicap ramp for a needy family. Also,
thanks to Lions Terry Thorson, Bernie Rohling, Jack Oberpriller, and Melmer Lahr for installing
at the needy family's home.

Congratulations to Lion Verdell Stenberg on being the latest recipient of the Melvin Jones Award.

If you are having a H.L. Lions fund-raiser, please notify Lion Steve Weber so it can be put in our
monthly newsletter and possibly the H.L. Herald ahead of time.

Donations were made to the following: (1) SLAM(Sales, Law, Advertising, Marketing) class at
HIL.WW High Scheol and (2) to a needy family.

In order to encourage more members to attend our meetings, a call list, which has been done in the
past by our vice-presidents, will be reinstated. The calling will be done a week prior to a dinner
meeting. This gives the members who are cooking that night an idea of how many members will
be attending.

Our Lions club's next meeting will be on Thursday, February 4th. This will be a dinner meeting
which will be cooked and served by Lion Dan Judd. The meal will be at 7:00 P.M. with the
business meeting at 7:30 P.M. Our second meeting will be on Thursday, February 18th. This too
will be a dinner meeting. There will be a Board of Directors meeting at 6:30 P.M. followed by the
meal at 7:00 P.M. and the busimess meeting at 7:30 P.M. All the meetings will be held once again
at our regular meeting place.

THERE WILL BE A SUPER BOWL PARTY ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 31ST. ALL
MEMBERS ARE INVITED. SPOUSES AND/OR FRIENDS OF H.L.. LIONS ARE ALSO
INVITED. FESTIVITIES WILL BEGIN AT 3:00 P.M. .HE FOOD WILL BE SERVED
POTLUCK STYLE.



Our club will be sponsoring a pancake feed on Sunday, February 14th at the Garden Spot( the
banquet room upstairs) in Howard Lake. Serving will take place from 8:00 A.M. until 1: 00 P.M.
The meal will consist of pancakes, sausage, and scrambled eggs. Proceeds from the pancake feed
will benefit the Al LePage Scholarship. The co-chairs for this function are Lions Terry Thorson
and Mike Main. If you want to help with this function either by serving or cooking, please be at
the Garden Spot by 6:30 A.M. on the 14th. Thanks to Lion Dan Judd for donatlng the use of the
Garden Spot for this fundraiser.

Speaking of Lion Al LePage, his eyes, which were donated to the Minnesota Lions Eye Bank, have
been already put to good use.

On Thursday, March 18th, members of the Howard Lake Fire Department will be at our meeting
place to do CPR training once again. There will be no meal served that night.

Happy birthday to the following Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating birthdays in
February: Gary Hagemann(2); Tammy Rienke(4); Shelly Reddemann(7); Bernie Rohling(23); and
Dan Oestreich(24).

FINALLY:

Life is like a ten-speed bicycle, Most of us have gears we never use.

If your mind isn't open, keep your mouth shut too.
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